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Name:

Address:

City:

State: Zip:

Phone:

Email:
Contact information is collected to personally thank you for your support and/or send 
a receipt for your tax-deductible contribution. Your generosity is much appreciated! 
Make donations payable to Hussey-Mayfield Memorial Public Library Foundation.

Use this bookmark when 
you return your next book 
to let a librarian know to 

look for something that can 
be FOUND IN A BOOK!

We hope you will always like 
what you find in a book at 

Hussey-Mayfield 
Memorial Public Library 

today and for years to come!

Maybe you found an inspiring character, a 
new idea, or maybe notes in the margins. 
Maybe it was even something tangible like 
a pressed flower, newspaper article, or a 
forgotten note or letter.

Imagine spreading that 
feeling of discovery 
when you find a treasure 
FOUND IN A BOOK! 

What if you send something 
unexpected when you RETURN 
your next book?
FOUND IN A BOOK is a thankfulness 
campaign for the Hussey-Mayfield Memorial 
Public Library. When you return books from 
now through Labor Day, consider sending 
something that can be FOUND IN A BOOK! 

During these uncertain times, your library 
is working hard to expand your educational 

and entertainment options at home 
as well as safely at the library. No 

one can predict how long these 
measures will be needed nor 
just how they will impact the 
library, but with your help we 
can spread appreciation and 
thankfulness to our dedicated 
library staff and valuable 
community resource today! 

We encourage you to send a 
treasure with your next book 
return or donate online!
We cannot wait to see what we discover. Just a 
few ideas (be creative—get the kids involved): 

• a simple thank you (see back of bookmark)
• a story about something found in a book
• a picture or drawing as a thank you
• a photo enjoying a library resource
• a monetary donation (big or small)

Monetary donations can be sent care of the 
Hussey-Mayfield Memorial Public Library 
Foundation (HMMPLF) via check or if you 
prefer a credit card online at the secure link 
https://bit.ly/foundinabook.

Don’t forget to spread the word. When you 
leave a gift to be FOUND IN A BOOK, post a 
photo on Instagram @foundinabook_org or    
@HMMPLFoundation on 
Facebook and Twitter!

Your generosity and encouragement 
through participation in the FOUND 
IN A BOOK campaign makes a HUGE 
DIFFERENCE to library staff and in the 
future impact of our library. 

Have you ever found something unexpected in a
book?
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Use this space to send us 
a note or picture and share 

with us what you 
FOUND IN A BOOK!

Through your donation to Hussey-Mayfield 
Memorial Public Library Foundation, you 
will help the Library recover lost revenue 
from rental fees and fundraisers planned but 
not able to occur because of COVID-19. We 
cannot anticipate the potential losses the 
Library will have from property and income 
tax revenue. With your donation you will 
help keep this community resource strong 
and thriving. 

To donate:

1. Go online (to secure link found at
https://bit.ly/foundinabook)

2. Mail your donation to address below and
use attached bookmark/contact info.

3. Enclose when returning your books and
include attached bookmark/contact info.

Contact information is collected to personally thank you for your 
support and/or send a receipt for your tax-deductible contribution. 
Your generosity is much appreciated! Make donations payable to 
Hussey-Mayfield Memorial Public Library Foundation.

Hussey-Mayfield 
Memorial Public Library
250 N. 5th Street | Zionsville, IN 46077 

P:  317.873.3149 ext. 14483
E:  tracyp@zionsvillelibrary.org
W: https://bit.ly/HMMPLFoundation


